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7 August 1996

PRESS RELEASE FROM FATHER OLIVER CRILLY

AND THE VERY REVEREND DR JOHN DUNLOP

We are honoured to have been invited to serve with Dr Peter North

on the Independent Review of Parades and Marches.

We recognise that thig is a sensitive, complex and emotive issue.

While each of us knows the particular part of the community from

which we come very well, both of ue have some understanding of the

anxietieg and concerns of the other part of the wider community.

This is an igsue which affects all of us. We believe that it will

be important for us to listen carefully to the views of interested

parties.

It yill‘be our responsibility to address ourselves to the overall

arrangements for parades and marches rather than giving advice on

; pu:ticula: parades.
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TS T
oo Enwloacgqrmd to meeting with Dr North later this month when we

d.n,addreu ourgelves to the detaile of the procedures which the
revi Qll gll £ollaw.

,} Bo:m::y £o meet with the Chairman, we believe
L to g'ivo any interviews, or say more


